EU fisheries reform
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An inter-parliamentary meeting held at the European Parliament to provide input to the
upcoming reform of the Common Fisheries Policy (CFP) concluded that the planned overhaul of
EU fisheries policy should devolve more powers to regions, protect small coastal fleets and
boost aquaculture. Research and innovation should play a key role, they agreed. However, the
various speakers were less unanimous on fisheries management, in particular quota transfers.

More here
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